
 

 

          

 

Tuesday 20th April 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As the Year 2 children enter their last term at Robert Miles Infants we are looking forward 

to planning some special activities for them and further details will be communicated 

over the coming weeks.   

As a special souvenir of their time at Infants we would like to give each child a Leavers 

T-Shirt which they will be able to wear on their Leavers Day.  We would like to include 

each child’s first name on the reverse of shirt.  If you do not wish for your child’s name to 

feature on the T-Shirt then please can you notify the school office by Friday 23rd April 

(office@rmischool.co.uk).  We will be placing a bulk order of size 7/8 and these will be in 

the Robert Miles blue colour.  

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Miss Justice and Miss Holt 

Year 2  

 

mailto:office@rmischool.co.uk

